
 
 

25th August 2023 Y4aPupil/Pupil/Letters/Beginning of yr letters/new bus 

timetables and revised fares Sept 23 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In preparation for the new academic year, please find the link below regarding the bus timetables and 

revised bus fares for the 651, 652, 655, 656 and 657 bus services.  

 

The details can be found on pages 11 and 12.  

 

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/transport/public-transport/school-bus-timetables 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Modi 

 

Ash Modi 

Deputy Headteacher  

Toot Hill School 

 

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/transport/public-transport/school-bus-timetables

